
Hello 

 

   My name is Shari Shrum, and I am inquiring about  

Permission to have a small fireworks display in our yard at 317 Canborough street on Saturday July 12 

2025. 

 

    The reason my family would like to set off fireworks on this day is because we are celebrating our 

mothers 95th birthday.  My mom has Alzheimer's  and dementia. She is not able to travel far distances 

to see fireworks and also does not do well in large crowds. 

 

     This will not be a professional display,  just a few small fireworks for approximately 20 minutes for 

our mom and family to enjoy.   

 

      We would greatly appreciate it if you would give us permission for this to take place. 

 

    Thank you for your consideration 

 

Shari Shrum 

317 Canborough St 

Smithville 




